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09 November 2017

Re: Amendment to Environmental Assessment for Seafloor and Seep Sampling Program

Dear Mr. Hicks,

Fugro GeoSurveys, a division of Fugro Canada Corp., is pleased to submit the attached amendment to our
Environmental Assessment which addresses expanding the temporal scope of the above noted program for any

given year. The currently accepted EA for our Seafloor and Seep Sampling Program defines the temporal

scope as being from May to November of any given year, this amendment includes December of any given year
in the assessment. The amendment has been compiled based the EA report, consolidated addendum and C-

NLOPB determination earlier this year.

Thank you for your attention to the Program, please feel free to contact me directly if you have any comments or

require additional information.

Yours truly,

Todd Ralph
Project Manager

A member of the Fugro Group of Companies with offices throughout the world




